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DTE
October 16, 2019
NRC-19-0074

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Fermi 2 Power Plant
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

Subject: Notice of Organization Change - Senior Vice President
and Chief Nuclear Officer

Effective October 7, 2019, DTE Electric Company (DTE) has appointed Mr. Peter Dietrich,
to the role of Senior Vice President and Chief Nuclear Officer (CNO). Mr. Dietrich replaces
Mr. Paul Fessler in this position. The Fermi 2 Updated Final Safety Analysis Report
(UFSAR) states that one individual may hold both the Senior Vice President and CNO and
the Site Vice President - Nuclear Generation positions. At this time, Mr. Dietrich will also
assume the authority and responsibilities of the Site Vice President - Nuclear Generation
consistent with the Fermi 2 UFSAR. During a short-term transition period, Mr. Fessler may
continue to perform certain duties as delegated by Mr. Dietrich.

All correspondence for the CNO should be directed to Mr. Dietrich.

No new commitments are being made in this submittal.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Mr. Jason R.
Haas, Manager - Nuclear Licensing, at (734) 586-1769.

Sincerely,

Peter Dietrich
Senior Vice President and CNO
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cc: NRC Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
Regional Administrator, Region III
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy


